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                       12th October 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
Residential trip to York 
Wednesday 10th July 2024 to Friday 12th July 2024 
 
I am writing to give you advance warning of a residential visit which will take place in July next year.  
 
The visit to York has been booked for 2 nights from Wednesday 10th July 2024 returning on Friday 

12th July 2024.  Accommodation will be full board at the Wheatlands Lodge Hotel with all rooms 

having en-suite facilities.  For the duration of the visit, we will be the only occupants of the part 

of the hotel we are staying in.  The trip will include visits to Eden Camp, The National Railway 

Museum, Barley Hall, Jorvik Viking Centre and York Minster. 

 

The cost of the visit is £190.00 and will cover the two nights’ accommodation, meals (please note 

you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch on the first day), transport and activities 

during the trip.   

 

We realise that this is an expensive trip and thought it would be beneficial to give you as much 

notice as possible so that you can account for the cost.  There will be a meeting nearer the time to 

discuss the finer details. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, please pay a deposit of £90.00 no later than Monday 

29th January 2024.  Payment and consent can be made online at www.parentpay.com  The final 

balance of £100.00 will need to be paid by Friday 31st May 2024.  By giving your consent you are 

agreeing to pay the total cost of the trip.  If insufficient contributions are received to cover the 

cost of the visit it may be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs S. Daniels 
Year 6 Teacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

